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Selma Branch Library Temporarily Closed for Repairs  
            The Selma Branch Library will temporarily close beginning Saturday, May 31 for 
building maintenance and will reopen Tuesday, June 3 once the project is completed. 
             
           No fines will occur during this time and no items on hold will expire. Customers 
who still need to use a Fresno County Public Library branch during this time can go to 
the neighboring branches in Kingsburg and Fowler.   
 
            For more information, contact the Selma Branch Library at 559-896-3393 or 
Fresno County Public Library at 559-600-READ. 
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